HUMPHRIES PLANNING GROUP INC.

June 15, 2015
HPGI File: 07145

Ms. Dawn McAlpine, Clerk
City of Barrie

70 Collier Street

PO Box 400

Barrie, Ontario

L4M 4T5

Attn: Ms. McAlpine, City Clerk

Re: 5 Year Review of the City of Barrie Official Plan
City of Barrie (File D08-Official Plan Review 2015)

On behalf of Osmington Inc. and 2106580 Ontario Inc., Humphries Planning Group Inc.
asks that the City of Barrie recognize our client's interest in the City's 5 Year Review of
the City of Barrie Official Plan, which is the subject of tonight’s public meeting. We have
been communicating with the City for several years respecting land use matters for
Osmington’s and 2106580 Ontario’s properties located at 175 and 199 Essa Road, 50
Wood Street, 267 and 273 Tiffin Street and 110 Fairview Road and formally request to be
kept informed throughout the City’s review process.

Yours truly,

S PLANNING GROUP INC.

Rosemarie L. Humpbhries BA, MCIP, RPP
President
cc Osmington Inc.

Marshall Green, HGR Graham Partners LLP
Stephen Naylor, Director of Planning Services
Merwan Kalyaniwalla, Manager of Planning Policy

216 Chrislea Road
Suite 103
Vaughan, ON

L4L 855

T 905-264-7678 www.humphriesplanning.com
F: 905-264-8073  ~ Do Something Good Everyday! ~



